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May 15, 2024 
 
Mayor Amy Martin 
Councillor Kim Huffman 
Norfolk County Councillors 
Norfolk County, Ontario 
 
Re: Growth Study 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
I am writing to express my support for development initiatives in Waterford and Norfolk County, 
including Tom O’Hara’s project. I believe strategic development will fuel growth, create 
opportunities, and enhance our community's well-being.   
 
In light of the challenges and opportunities facing our community, I urge you to continue 
supporting development initiatives that will unlock Waterford's full potential and make it a 
thriving hub for innovation, culture, and prosperity. 
 
Thank you for your commitment to our community’s advancement. 
 
Regards, 
 
Denton Choo 




